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Ideas in the History of Economic Development Jun 25 2019 This edited volume examines the relationship
between economic ideas, economic policies and development institutions, analysing the cases of 11
peripheral countries in Europe, Latin America and Asia across the nineteenth and twentieth centuries. It
sheds light on the obstacles that have prevented the sustained economic growth of these countries and
examines the origins of national and regional approaches to development. The chapters present a
fascinating insight into the ideas and visions in the different locations, with the overarching
categories of economic nationalism and economic liberalism and how they have influenced development
outcomes. This book will be valuable reading for advanced students and researchers of development
economics, the history of economic thought and economic history.
The Palgrave Handbook of Development Economics Dec 24 2021 This Handbook responds to the needs and
aspirations of current and future generations of development economists by providing critical reference
material alongside or in relation to mainstream propositions. Despite the potential of globalisation in
accelerating growth and development in low and middle-income countries through the spread of technology,
knowledge and information, its current practice in many parts of the world has led to processes that are
socially, economically and politically and ecologically unsustainable. It is critical for development
economists to engage with the pivotal question of how to change the nature and course of globalisation to
make it work for inclusive and sustainable development. Applying a critical and pluralistic approach, the
chapters in this Handbook examine economics of development paths under globalisation, focusing on
sustainable development in social, environmental, institutional and political economy dimensions. It aims
at advancing the frontier of development economics in these key aspects and generating more refined
policy perspectives. It is critically reflective in examining effects of globalisation on development
paths to date, and in terms of methodological and analytical approaches, as well as forward-thinking in
policy perspectives with a view to laying a foundation for sustainable development.
Understanding Economic Development Sep 01 2022 An invaluable survey of the literature on growth. Colin
White argues persuasively and expertly that any attempt to solve the profound mystery of economic growth
at the large scales of world history must move beyond the limited vision of neo-classical economic
theory, and incorporate the narrative methods and perspectives of history as well. This is a superb
overview and critique of contemporary attempts to explain economic growth, and a perceptive reexamination of the whole issue of growth in human history. David Christian, Macquarie University,
Australia Colin White transcends a number of false dichotomies in this work. He shows that we need both
theory and history in order to comprehend the transition to modern economic growth. He appreciates that
this transition was neither inevitable as many theorists argue nor entirely contingent as historical
treatments often suggest. He argues that advice to present-day less developed countries should combine a
general understanding of the process of transition with detailed analysis of the history and conditions
of the country in question. He appreciates that it makes sense to speak of an Industrial Revolution while
also recognizing that this was a gradual process that in turn built upon even more gradual changes in
earlier centuries in the British economy. Less obviously but importantly he realizes that we can best
understand economic growth if we recognize the limitations of each scholarly approach in order to

integrate the best of these. Rick Szostak, University of Alberta, Canada This fascinating book considers
one of the most important problems in economics: the inception of modern economic development. There is
at present no satisfactory explanation of the inception of modern economic development; an excessive
focus on either pure theory or on unique histories limits the explanatory power. This book realises the
need to integrate the two approaches, moving beyond the proximate causes of economic theory to review the
role in an analytic narrative of significant ultimate causes geography, risk environments, human capital,
and institutions. Colin White distils the conclusions of a vast literature, drawing from economics,
economic history and business and management, exploring economic theory, demonstrating limitations and
highlighting alternative approaches. Particular attention is paid to the appropriate role of innovative
entrepreneurs and of government, and three case studies illustrate how to build an analytic narrative.
Showing how far we can generalise about the determinants of economic development and in particular how to
understand the specific determinants in individual countries, this book will prove a stimulating and
thought provoking read to academics, students and researchers with an interest in economics and economic
development.
Thoughts on Economic Development in China Jul 07 2020 This book is about mutual influences of thinking
about economic development in China and in the West, from the 18th century until the present. Its
chapters are contributed by development economists and historians of thought from China and other parts
of the world. The book describes important stages in the evolution, cross-fertilization and contextual
modification of ideas about economic order, development and institutional change. It illustrates how
Western concepts and theories have been adopted and adapted to Chinese conditions in different waves of
modernization from the late 19th century until the present and that this was and is no one-way traffic.
The book examines to what extent pre-classical thinking in the West, in particular French Physiocracy in
mid-18th century, was influenced by China as an ideal and a source of ideas, at a time when China was the
largest and most advanced economy in the world. It discusses to what extent different approaches of
modern Western-style economics, in particular in the fields of development economics and institutional
economics, can be used to understand the rapid transitions and developments of the Chinese economy in
recent decades, and to what extent they need to be modified in the light of new experiences and insights.
Against this background, several contributions to the volume provide assessments of the current state of
economic science and teaching in China, in particular with regard to Chinese views on Western economics.
The book should be of interest to those who are interested in the economic history of China.
World Development Report 1978 Apr 27 2022 This first report deals with some of the major development
issues confronting the developing countries and explores the relationship of the major trends in the
international economy to them. It is designed to help clarify some of the linkages between the
international economy and domestic strategies in the developing countries against the background of
growing interdependence and increasing complexity in the world economy. It assesses the prospects for
progress in accelerating growth and alleviating poverty, and identifies some of the major policy issues
which will affect these prospects.
Handbook of Development Economics Jun 29 2022 What guidance does academic research really provide to
economic policy development? The critical and analytical surveys in this volume investigate links between
policies and outcomes by surveying work from broad macroeconomic policies to interventions in
microfinance. Asserting that there are no universal correspondences between policies and outcomes,
contributors demonstrate instead that only an intense familiarity with the development context and the
universe of applicable economic models can generate successful policies. Getting cause-and-effect right
is essential for policy design and implementation. With the goal of drawing researchers and policy makers
closer, this volume highlights our increasing understanding of ways to combine economic theorizing with
careful, thoughtful empirical work. * Presents an accurate, self-contained survey of the current state of
the field * Summarizes the most recent discussions, and elucidates new developments * Although original
material is also included, the main aim is the provision of comprehensive and accessible surveys
Globalisation, Economic Development & the Role of the State Mar 15 2021 Ha-Joon Chang evaluates the role
of the state in economics and development. In this collection of essays, he reviews theories and
practices of state intervention as they have developed over two centuries of modern capitalism. He
develops an institutionalist approach to the role of the state in economic change, and examines the
issues involved in particular settings including industrial policy, trade policy, intellectual property
rights, regulation, and strategies towards transnational corporations. He mounts a sophisticated
theoretical and historical case for the continuing essential and constructive roles which the state can
and must play in economic development.
The New Law and Economic Development Mar 03 2020 This book is a collection of essays that identify and
analyze a new phase in thinking about the role of law in economic development and in the practices of
development agencies that support law reform. The authors trace the history of theory and doctrine in
this field, relating it to changing ideas about development and its institutional practices. The essays
describe a new phase in thinking about the relation between law and economic development and analyze how
this rising consensus differs from previous efforts to use law as an instrument to achieve social and
economic progress. In analyzing the current phase, these essays also identify tensions and contradictions
in current practice. This work is a comprehensive treatment of this emerging paradigm, situating it
within the intellectual and historical framework of the most influential development models since World
War II.
Financial Reform and Economic Development in China Sep 28 2019 China's prospects of successfully
completing the transition to a market economy and becoming the world's largest economy during the 21st
Century depend on the future sustainability of high rates of economic growth. This book is a

comprehensive, balanced and realistic assessment of China's financial reform program and future
direction. Covering not only the banking sector but also non-bank financial institutions, stock market
development and external financial liberalization, the authors examine the impact of financial reform on
economic development in China during the reform period. This volume will facilitate a more accurate
assessment of the Chinese approach to financial reform, and will therefore allow more informed future
policy choices for both China and other developing and transitional countries.
A General Theory of Economic Development Jul 27 2019 This book makes the bold attempt at proposing a new
general theory of economic development. The main premise is that economic institutions and policies must
embody ‘economic discrimination’ if there is to be any chance of real economic development. By economic
discrimination, the author means ‘treating differences differently’ by selecting and supporting economic
entities and behaviour that contribute positively to the economy. The book identifies markets, government
and corporations as the ‘holy trinity of economic development’, that is, the three most important
institutions that must work together via economic discrimination to steer the economy towards real
transformative progress. The book also warns against the current trend of economic egalitarianism or ‘not
treating differences differently’ because it destroys economic incentives and results in an array of
economic problems including growth stagnation.
Globalization, Economic Development and Inequality Apr 03 2020 "Members of the anti-globalization
movement will find the explanations given in this book insightful, as will employees of international
organizations due to the important policy messages. The theoretical interest within the book will appeal
to development economists and evolutionary economists, and policymakers and politicians will find the
explanations of the present failure of many small nations in the periphery invaluable."--BOOK JACKET.
Development Economics Jun 05 2020 Development Economics: Theory, Empirical Research, and Policy Analysis
by Julie Schaffner teaches students to think about development in a way that is disciplined by economic
theory, informed by cutting-edge empirical research, and connected in a practical way to contemporary
development efforts. It lays out a framework for the study of developing economies that is built on
microeconomic foundations and that highlights the importance in development studies of transaction and
transportation costs, risk, information problems, institutional rules and norms, and insights from
behavioral economics. It then presents a systematic approach to policy analysis and applies the approach
to policies from around the world, in the areas of targeted transfers, workfare, agricultural markets,
infrastructure, education, agricultural technology, microfinance, and health.
Rents, Rent-Seeking and Economic Development Aug 27 2019 The concepts of rents and rent-seeking are
central to any discussion of the processes of economic development. Yet conventional models of rentseeking are unable to explain how it can drive decades of rapid growth in some countries, and at other
times be associated with spectacular economic crises. This book argues that the rent-seeking framework
has to be radically extended by incorporating insights developed by political scientists, institutional
economists and political economists if it is to explain the anomalous role played by rent-seeking in
Asian countries. It includes detailed analysis of Thailand, Malaysia, the Philippines, the Indian subcontinent, Indonesia and South Korea. This new critical and multidisciplinary approach has important
policy implications for the debates over institutional reform in developing countries. It brings together
leading international scholars in economics and political science, and will be of great interest to
readers in the social sciences and Asian studies in general.
Handbook of Development Economics Feb 23 2022 This handbook organizes chapters by sets of policies that
are important components of discussions about how to facilitate development. In each chapter, authors
identify and discuss the relevant theoretical and empirical literature that describes the fundamental
problems that the policies seek to remedy or ameliorate, as well as the literature that evaluates the
effects of the policies. It presents an accurate, self-contained survey of the current state of the
field. It summarizes the most recent discussions, and elucidates new developments. Although original
material is also included, the main aim is the provision of comprehensive and accessible surveys
Regional Economic Development May 05 2020 Originally published in 1988. Leading international
researchers in regional economic development have contributed an integrated set of chapters reviewing the
whole field and taking stock of current thinking. The book is in honour of François Perroux, the father
of regional development theory, whose contributions to two important concepts in economics – time and
space – have been substantial. The book comprises five parts. Part one covers Perroux's work in general
and on growth poles in particular. Part two deals with 'the politics of place', population and regional
development, techniques for regional policy analysis and a neoclassical approach to regional economics.
In part three the Canadian scene is reviewed at national and regional levels. In part four chapters on
urban development, small and medium-size cities, and capital grants deal with the experiences of other
countries. Part five concludes the book with a chapter on growth poles, optimal size of cities, and
regional disparities and government intervention.
Socio-Economic Development Nov 30 2019 Why are poor countries poor and rich countries rich? How are
wealth and poverty related to changes in health, life expectancy, education, population growth and
politics? This non-technical introduction to development studies explores the dynamics of socio-economic
development and stagnation in developing countries. Thoroughly updated and revised, this second edition
includes new material on the effects of the 2008 financial crisis, the emergence of the BRICS economies,
the role of institutions in development and the accelerated growth of economies in Africa and Asia.
Taking a comparative approach, Szirmai places contemporary debates within their broader contexts and
combines insights and theories from economics, economic history, political science, anthropology and
sociology. Each chapter includes comparative statistics and time series for thirty-one developing
countries. Assuming no prior knowledge of economics, this book is well-suited for students in

interdisciplinary development studies and development economics, for policy-makers and for practitioners
pursuing careers in developing countries. Visit www.dynamicsofdevelopment.com for additional resources.
Reality and Rhetoric Dec 12 2020 Reality and Rhetoric is the culmination of P. T. Bauer's observations
and reflections on Third World economies over a period of thirty years. He critically examines the
central issues of market versus centrally planned economies, industrial development, official direct and
multinational resource transfers to the Third World, immigration policy in the Third World, and economic
methodology. In addition, he has written a fascinating account of recent papal doctrine on income
inequality and redistribution in the Third World. The major themes that emerge are the importance of noneconomic variables, particularly people's aptitudes and mores, to economic growth; the unfortunate
results of some current methods of economics; the subtle but important effects of the exchange economy on
development; and the politicization of economic life in the Third World. As in Bauer's previous writings,
this book is marked by elegant prose, apt examples, a broad economic-historical perspective, and the
masterful use of informal reasoning.
Joseph Alois Schumpeter Apr 15 2021 Joseph Alois Schumpeter is arguably the most important economist of
the 20th century. Most readers are familiar with his Theory of Economic Development and his classic
Capitalism, Socialism and Democracy. Less well-known are his seminal works published before he left
Europe for the United States in 1942. In particular for the first time the missing Chapter Seven of his
Theory of Economic Development has been published in this volume. It tries to put Economic Development
into the broader context of culture, law and policy. Many of his earlier writings display a similar
integrative approach and are therefore often treated as sociological writings. As Capitalism, Socialism
and Democracy shows, he did not dissociate the different social sciences in his own mind but rather
strove to keep the unity of the social sciences. Entrepreneurship, style and vision are the unifying
concepts of his work.
Economic Development Nov 03 2022 Todaro and Smith believe that development economics should foster a
student's ability to understand real problems faced by developing countries. Unlike other texts, Economic
Development introduces economic models within the context of countries and issues, so that students learn
to analyze and engage in the ongoing policy debates. Praised for its even, balanced coverage, the text
helps students to evaluate issues using the best available cross-sectional data, economic theory, and
institutional and structural perspectives. Keeping pace with current data and events, the Ninth Edition
includes the latest research in development as well as extensive country-specific examples of topics such
as transition economics and urban policy. - Reorganization from four parts to three provides a more
streamlined sequencing for economic development courses. - All new country case studies target pertinent
issues, such as Divergent Development: Pakistan and Bangladesh and Understanding a Development Miracle:
China. Thoroughly updated and revised comparison case studies provide the most current illustrations of
policy and its outcomes. major development organizations. - New research on rural development economics
and the green revolution in Chapter 9. - Extended coverage of non-governmental organizations and how they
compare with government and private sectors in Chapter 11, Political Economy and the Roles of Market. Chapter 14 takes a critical look at the World Bank and the burden of debt.
The Rule of Law, Economic Development, and Corporate Governance Feb 11 2021 Grounded in history and
written by a law professor, this book is a scholarly yet jargon-free explanation of the differences
between the common and civil law concepts of the rule of law, and details how they developed out of two
different cultural views of the relationships between law, individuals, and government. The author shows
how those differences lead to differences in economic development, entrepreneurship, and corporate
governance.
Development Economics Jan 13 2021 Development Economics does precisely that in a clear, rigorous, and
elegant fashion.
Cultural Heritage, Creativity and Economic Development Oct 29 2019 The book explores the relationship
between cultural heritage and local economic development by introducing the original idea that one
possible mediator between the two can be identified as creativity. The book econometrically verifies this
idea and demonstrates that cultural heritage, through its inspirational role on different creative
talents, generates an indirect positive effect on local economic development. These results justify
important new policy recommendations in the field of cultural heritage.
Economic Growth and Development May 29 2022 This textbook covers the full range of topics and issues
normally included in a course on economic growth and development. Both mainstream economic perspectives
as well as the multi-paradigmatic, inter-disciplinary, and dynamic-evolutionary perspectives from
heterodox economics are detailed. Economic development is viewed in terms of the long-run well-being of
humanity, social stability, environmental sustainability, and just distribution of economic gains, not
simply as the growth of GDP. Furthermore, this textbook explicitly recognizes the complexity of economic
development by linking economic activity to our broader social and natural environments. The textbook's
unique feature is its focus on the natural environment. Both the historical effects of economic
development on the environment and the environmental constraints on future economic development are
thoroughly discussed in two chapters on environmental issues and policies. In fact, because economic
development is defined in terms of economic, social, and environmental sustainability, the natural
environment is included in discussions throughout the book. The textbook is inter-disciplinary: knowledge
from fields such as sociology, psychology, political science, economic history, and ecology is called on
to enhance the economic analysis. A thorough historical account of the development of the principal
paradigms of economic development is also included, and the important issues of institutional development
and cultural change merit their own chapters. Two chapters on technological change holistically focus on
production technologies as well as the dynamic performance of entire economic, social, and ecological

systems. Also, the important relationship between economic development and globalization is presented in
three chapters on international trade, international finance and investment, and immigration from both
orthodox and heterodox perspectives. Request Inspection Copy
Contemporary Issues in Development Economics Oct 10 2020 This IEA volume brings together a set of essays
written by leading authors on themes relevant to the study of economic development. The book covers a
range of topics many of which are relevant to policy issues. The contributors bring new insights from
empirical research in a range of economies with chapters including discussions of the UN development
agenda, fiscal policy in Latin America, poverty data in Africa and Jordan, and monetary policy in South
Africa. Contemporary Issues in Development Economics is an essential read for researchers, scholars and
policymakers interested in economic development in low- and middle-income countries.
Development Economics May 17 2021 Gerard Roland's new text, Development Economics, is the first
undergraduate text to recognize the role of institutions in understanding development and growth. Through
a series of chapters devoted to specific sets of institutions, Roland examines the effects of
institutions on growth, property rights, market development, and the delivery of public goods and
services and focuses. With the most comprehensive and up to date treatment of institutions on
development, Roland explores the important questions of why some countries develop faster than others and
why some fail while others are successful.
Development Economics Oct 22 2021 It is 1868, and Carl Erik's family faces starvation in Sweden. As
their hopes fade, they must endure a journey over land and sea to reach a better life in a new country
thousands of miles away. Book jacket.
A History of Development Economics Thought Nov 10 2020 This book explores the history of economic
development thought, with an emphasis on alternative approaches in macro development economics. Given
that the pioneers of development economics in the 1940s and 1950s drew inspiration from classical
political economists, this book opens with a review of key classical scholars who wrote about the
progress of the wealth of nations. In reviewing the thinking of the pioneers and those that followed,
both their theories of development and underdevelopment are discussed. Overall, the book charts the
evolution of development economic thought from the early developmentalists and structuralists, through to
the neo-Marxist approach and radical development theory, the neo-liberal counter revolution, and the
debate between new developmentalists and neo-liberal scholars. It ends with an assessment of the state of
the field today. This book will be of interest to all scholars and students interested in the evolution
of development economics.
Geography, Structural Change and Economic Development Jan 31 2020 The authors in this book regard the
process of economic expansion as a non-homogeneous and multifaceted phenomenon which has deeply affected
human welfare, and cultural, social and political change. The book is a bridge between the theorists
(Rosenstein-Rodan, Lewis, Myrdal, and Hirschmann) who in the post-war period analyzed regional
inequalities, structural change and dualism, and the modern literature on economic growth. The latter has
emphasized the existence of multiple equilibria, bifurcations and various types of dynamic complexity,
and clarified the conditions for the emergence of phenomena such as cumulative causation, path dependence
and hysteresis. These are the typical ingredients of structural change, economic development or
underdevelopment.
Rethinking Development Economics Sep 20 2021 This title represents the most forward thinking and
comprehensive review of development economics currently available.
International Development Aug 20 2021 A central premise is that an objective and universally?accepted
measure of “success” in development and paths to it does not exist.
Challenges of Economic Development in the Middle East and North Africa Region Jul 19 2021 Ch. 1. Is MENA
exceptional? ch. 2. State formation, consolidation, and development, 1960s-1980s -- ch. 3. Toward greater
use of markets and the global economy? -- ch. 4. Oil, OPEC, and the challenges of surplus management -ch. 5. Water scarcity and agricultural policy in the MENA region -- ch. 6. Building a new future :
development in the post-conflict context and post-disaster recovery -- ch. 7. Is the MENA region "open"
for business? -- ch. 8. Making global integration work for MENA countries -- ch. 9. Are market
disciplines sufficient? Industrial policy and technology transfer -- ch. 10. The keys to the future :
human capital development in the MENA region -- ch. 11. Are MENA's labor markets the key to growth? -ch. 12. Closing the poverty gap in MENA -- ch. 13. Development assistance and its effectiveness in MENA
countries -- ch. 14. Pathways to future prosperity.
Essentials of Development Economics Jul 31 2022 Written to provide students with the critical tools used
in today’s development economics research and practice, Essentials of Development Economics represents an
alternative approach to traditional textbooks on the subject. Compact and less expensive than other
textbooks for undergraduate development economics courses, Essentials of Development Economics offers a
broad overview of key topics and methods in the field. Its fourteen easy-to-read chapters introduce
cutting-edge research and present best practices and state-of-the-art methods. Each chapter concludes
with an embedded QR code that connects readers to ancillary audiovisual materials and supplemental
readings on a website curated by the authors. By mastering the material in this book, students will have
the conceptual grounding needed to move on to higher-level development economics courses.
The State of Economics, the State of the World Jan 01 2020 Leading economists address the ongoing
challenges to economics in theory and practice in a time of political and economic crises. More than a
decade of financial crises, sovereign debt problems, political conflict, and rising xenophobia and
protectionism has left the global economy unsettled and the ability of economics as a discipline to
account for episodes of volatility uncertain. In this book, leading economists consider the state of
their discipline in a world of ongoing economic and political crises. The book begins with three sweeping

essays by Nobel laureates Kenneth Arrow (in one of his last published works), Amartya Sen, and Joseph
Stiglitz that offer a summary of the theoretical foundations of modern economics—the twin pillars of
general equilibrium theory and welfare economics. Contributors then turn to macroeconomic stabilization
and growth and, finally, new areas of research that depart from traditional theory, methodology, and
concerns: climate change, behavioral economics, and evolutionary game theory. The 2019 Nobel Prize
laureates, Abhijit Banerjee, Esther Duflo, and Michael Kremer, contribute a paper on the use of
randomized control trials indevelopment economics. Contributors Philippe Aghion, Ingela Alger, Kenneth
Arrow, Abhijit Banerjee, Kaushik Basu, Lawrence Blume, Guillermo Calvo, Francesco Caselli, Asli DemirgüçKunt, Shantayanan Devarajan, Esther Duflo, Samuel Fankhauser, James Foster, Varun Gauri, Xavier Gine,
Gäel Giraud, Gita Gopinath, Robert Hockett, Karla Hoff, Ravi Kanbur, Aart Kraay, Michael Kremer, David
McKenzie, Célestin Monga, Maurice Obstfeld, Hamid Rashid, Martin Ravallion, Amartya Sen, Luis Servén,
Hyun Song Shin, Nicholas Stern, Joseph Stiglitz, Cass Sunstein, Michael Toman, Jörgen Weibull
Dilemmas of Urban Economic Development Jun 17 2021 Is local economic development a "zero-sum game"? How
do we know that "but for the incentives" the development would not have occurred? How important is
"quality of life" in location decisions and local economic development? Is industry targeting a viable
economic development strategy? This book tackles these and many other significant questionsùfrom more
than one perspective. Dilemmas of Urban Economic Development assesses the "state of the art" of the field
of urban economic development. Each chapter addresses a particularly pertinent issue in economic
development. Following each chapter are commentariesùone written by an academic addressing research
methodology and the other by a practitioner addressing both the question and the evidence. The chapters
are concluded with the author of each chapter responding directly to the issues raised by the
commentators. The result is a productive dialogue between academics, practitioners, and citizens
concerned with economic development.
Creative Cities, Cultural Clusters and Local Economic Development Nov 22 2021 Analyses the economic
development of cities from the 'cultural economy' and 'creative industry' perspectives.
Essentials of Development Economics, Third Edition Oct 02 2022 Written to provide students with the
critical tools and approaches used by development economists, Essentials of Development Economics
represents an alternative approach to traditional textbooks on the subject. Compact and less expensive
than other textbooks for undergraduate development economics courses, Essentials of Development Economics
offers a broad overview of key topics and methods in the field. Its fourteen easy-to-read chapters
introduce cutting-edge research and present best practices and state-of-the-art methods. By mastering the
material in this time-tested book, students will have the conceptual grounding needed to move on to more
advanced development economics courses. This new edition includes: updated references to international
development policy process and goals substantial updates to several chapters with new and revised
material to make the text both current and policy relevant replacement of several special features with
new ones featuring widely cited studies
Economic Development in the Americas Since 1500 Aug 08 2020 Examines differences in the rates of
economic growth in Latin America and mainland North America since the seventeenth century.
Transforming Industrial Policy for the Digital Age Jan 25 2022 This book argues that digital
globalization is inducing deep and productive transformations, making industrial policy necessary in
order to reorientate development towards inclusive and more sustainable growth. The book also
demonstrates that industrialization remains an important development process for emerging countries.
Regarding the future of jobs, the authors show how the substitution of labour in automation is not
inevitable since technology is also complementary to human capital. Policymakers should pay more
attention to the new skills that will be required. A particular concern is is the rapid change in
technology and business compared to institutions which take time to adapt. Territories have an important
role to play in order to speed-up institutional adaptation, providing they can act coherently with the
other levels of government.
Handbook of Development Economics Mar 27 2022 This handbook organizes chapters by sets of policies that
are important components of discussions about how to facilitate development. In each chapter, authors
identify and discuss the relevant theoretical and empirical literature that describes the fundamental
problems that the policies seek to remedy or ameliorate, as well as the literature that evaluates the
effects of the policies. It presents an accurate, self-contained survey of the current state of the
field. It summarizes the most recent discussions, and elucidates new developments. Although original
material is also included, the main aim is the provision of comprehensive and accessible surveys
Economic Development in Scotland Sep 08 2020 Inhaltsangabe:Introduction: This thesis tries to examine
the structures, activities, changes and spatial impacts of economic development in Scotland. Looking at
the Scottish economy it has to be considered that Scotland is both an integrated part of the UK and the
UK economy and a peripheral region within the UK. Therefore Scotland does not have an economy of its own,
but the distinctiveness of the region in terms of location, history and recent political devel-opments
justifies a closer examination of the matter. Scotland is in many aspects a very heterogeneous region.
This is in particular true for the economic structure and a focus on one region cannot be representative.
Edinburgh is an exceptionally prosperous region, not only in Scottish terms. However this prosperity and
activity in economic development makes Edinburgh an interesting subject for examination. Thus the focus
of this thesis lies on the developments in Edinburgh. Economic development is certainly influenced by a
vast number of factors and it is impossible to take all of them into account. Within this thesis the
emphasis lies on governmental influence on the developments. However European development measures are
not considered. Accordingly the thesis aims to look at the ways the promotion of economic development is
carried out in Scotland and tries to assess the measures on the background of the distinctiveness of

Scotland and Edinburgh. Thus in the first chapter the thesis takes a look at Scotland as a whole,
examining the physical environment, the administrative framework and its re-cent changes. Furthermore it
looks at the economic legacy of the heavy industries and the recent developments in the Scottish economy.
Subsequently the history and institutions of the promotion of economic development in Britain and
Scotland are presented. The last part of the first chapter deals with the planning framework in Scotland.
The second chapter portraits Edinburgh's economic structure. The key industries are presented briefly as
are the institutions of economic development. Afterwards parts of the Edinburgh development plan are
examined. The third chapter focuses on the Waterfront project in Edinburgh. The background of waterfront
revitalisation is presented. The project and its participants are then examined in some detail. Finally a
conclusion is drawn on the developments in Edinburgh. Inhaltsverzeichnis:Table of Contents: Abbreviations
List of Figures List of [...]
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